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Please support HB 2502 and help small business stay in business and have a 

chance to be successful.  Remember we are Oregon citizens who invested in our 

state run system, to sell distilled spirits for Oregon,  Most of us gave up lucrative 

careers to have this opportunity.  Please do not take it away from us, or allow 

changes to the current system that would impact our livelihood.  All state agents and 

employees futures depend on you to make the right decisions.  Thank you for all you 

do, please get behind us. 

 


